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Title

Discussion relative to support of the Older Persons' Commission (OPC)

Body
Whereas, the OPC Interlocal Agreement requires the three municipalities (Rochester, Rochester Hills and 

Oakland Township) to pass the OPC Budget by October 1st; and

Whereas, Oakland Township and Rochester Hills did pass the OPC Budget by October 1, 2011 while 

Rochester did not; and

Whereas, the Rochester City Council has now asked the State Attorney General for an opinion regarding 

the OPC Budget process that has the potential to shut down the operations of the OPC; and
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Whereas, the Rochester Hills City Council, the Mayor and the City Attorney have discussed questions 

regarding the OPC Budget process that should be asked of the State Attorney General to provide greater 

clarity on the matter.

Therefore, Be It Resolved, that the Rochester Hills City Council supports the administration in sending a 

letter through our state elected officials to the State Attorney General that asks questions that should 

provide greater clarity regarding this current budget process and future OPC Budget processes.

Be It Further Resolved, that the City of Rochester Hills has been a strong supporter of the OPC for over 

twenty-five years, the city will continue to support the OPC, including the Executive Director Marye Miller 

and her leadership team, and stand ready to defend and protect our resident’s ability to use and enjoy this 

facility.
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